
 

 
 

What matters to you about 
your GP practice? 

 

We would like to find out as there is an 
opportunity to invest funding to provide 
modern facilities for the future delivery of 
Health and Care Services in the area. Staff 
from NHS Grampian will be visiting 
Mastrick Clinic (Aurora Medical Practice) 
on the following dates: 
 

Friday 12 January from 1 – 4pm 
 

and 
 

Tuesday 16 January from 1 – 4pm 
 

In addition, a drop-in event will take place 
at: 

Mastrick Community Centre 
Greenfern Road, Aberdeen AB16 6TR 

Tuesday 16 January 
7pm - 8.30pm 

 

All patients, carers and practice staff are welcome to 
attend between these times to let us know what matters 

about your GP practice. 


